
 
HB308 - Police Retention Workgroup 
 
Dear Chair Barnes & Vice Chair Chang,  
 
On 2/7, I introduced HB308 before the House Appropriations Committee. This bill would 
establish a Police Retention Workgroup to study issues and factors potentially contributing to the 
decline in police officer retention statewide. No unfavorable testimony was submitted or 
presented and I submitted an amendment to satisfy all parties who submitted FWA testimony. 
The crossfile, SB18, recently passed the Senate unanimously. Please let me know if you have 
questions about this bill and if there is any additional information you need prior to crossover. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Delegate Chris Tomlinson 
5th Legislative District (Carroll & Frederick) 
321 Lowe House Office Building 
6 Bladen Street 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
410-841-3359 
chris.tomlinson@house.state.md.us 
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